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January-February 2025

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ! We are excited to share the wonderful events in
our lives from the months of January and February! God has truly been gracious, and we are so grateful for
your unwavering support and prayers.

Over the past three months, we have gained support from an additional nine churches. These churches have
brought us to over 43% of our needed support! God is truly wonderful. He has kept us safe and allowed us to
visit 16 different churches in the first two months of the year. This has been a tremendous encouragement to
us as we start this new year!

Charity and | celebrated our one-year anniversary on February 10th! God has truly blessed me with such an
amazing wife. At a church in Louisiana, they sang "Happy Anniversary to You” for us. This was the first time
anyone has done that for us! It was humbling to be on the receiving end rather than the singing end of that
song! It truly was a blessing and brought great joy to our hearts. We are thankful for the little things!

We spent all but three days of February on the road, traveling from church to church. God blessed us and kept
us safe while traveling. We are looking ahead to a few very busy months and pray that in our next prayer letter
we will be over 50%! We are so excited to be pressing closer to Spain.

We still have a few services open this year. Please continue to pray that we can fill the last few remaining
dates!

Prayer Requests:

o One of my aunts has been diagnosed with colon cancer. Please pray for
her health and salvation.

e Lostloved ones

e Traveling safety

e More missionaries for Spain

e An unspoken request

Once again, thank you for your prayers, encourage-
ment, and support. We are so blessed to have a loving &
and faithful community standing with us.

Because He Loves the World,

et = &

Sending Chu ] ' Hensle)f v -aing
n eiras > A ‘IRc:-POBOX 519 *Braeiton, GA 305125



